
HISTORICAL COMMISSION OF MILFORD 

Memorial Hall, School Street 

Milford, MA 01757 

 

The Milford Historical Commission meeting of September 10, 2014 was called to order by Robert 

Andreola, Chairman at 7:05 pm in Memorial Hall.  Motion to accept the minutes was made by Mary 

Villani, seconded by Pam Fields.  Motion was unanimous. 

We had a very successful “Lawn Gathering” at the North Purchase District School, Sunday, September 

7th.  Those who visited said they really enjoyed seeing the little one-room school, especially the 

teenagers who came.  They were inquisitive.  Mary, Pam, Steve and Anne all helped with the event.   

The building has deteriorated over the years and the question of safety is pertinent.  It is imperative that 

action be taken if we are to save the building. 

Motion was made by Ron Marino to send the Selectmen a letter informing them of the situation at the 

school because it is town property, seconded by Mary Villani.  Motion was unanimous. 

The Comcast bill was paid this month but there is an adjustment that will be made next month. 

Paul Blifis came to Memorial Hall and explained to us that he needed to get programs to install on our 

computer because he didn’t have them.  All the town computers are purchased with programs installed 

in them.  Dick Villani will order Access and Outlook so Paul can download them on our computer. 

We watched the video that Roger put together for the book signing, “Images of America – Milford” for 

our Open House on Sunday, October 19th from 2 – 4pm. 

Jet Press printed 600 copies of our 3-fold flyers on Memorial Hall for $300.  They will be distributed to 

the library, senior center, town hall and hotels. 

Anne will be reimbursed $16.96 for posters for the schoolhouse and our Annual Open House. 

Motion to adjourn at 8:30 was made by Anne, seconded by Ron.  Motion was unanimous.  The next 

meeting is scheduled for October 8 at 7 pm.  It will be a business/workshop meeting. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Anne Lamontagne 
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